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Mid Ulster
District Council

Email: environmentalhealth@midulstercouncil.org

REF: CBILR/21.10.21

2W October 2021

Dear Trader,

Re: Saturday Market, Cookstown- Payment for Trading allocation.

You will be aware from discussions with the Markets Officer from Mid Ulster District

Council that payments each Saturday can be made via bankcard through the

Council’s handheld device.

A cashless system is being rolled out with all the stall owners for the collection of
fees. Your support for this new system would be appreciated and as from next
Saturday this is the preferred method of payment. In the event that you do not own a
bankcard then please contact the office and we can explore other options for prior

payments.

Yours faithfully,

Conor Breslin

Principal Environmental Health Officer
(Environmental Protection & Dog Control)

Cookstown Office Dungannon Office Magherafelt Office Telephone 03000 132 132

Burn Road Circular Road BaHyronan Road

Cookstown Dungannon Magheralelt nfo@midutsterccuncil org
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